






August 6, 1987 

Leo Landscape Construction 
8009 Carlton Road 
Sacramento, CA 95826 

Gentlemen: 

We are in receipt of the finalized contract for the Landscape 
Improvements of the Levee in Hagginwood Park, which was approved 
by the Sacramento City Council on July 21, 1987. 

Returned herewith is your Bid Bond in the amount of Ten Percent of 
the total Amount Bid which was submitted for the above bid. 

Sincerely, 

LORRAINE MAGANA, CITY CLERK 

JANICE BEAMAN 
Deputy City Clerk 

JB/cc/#24 

Enclosure: Your Bid Bond from The Ohio Casualty Insurance Company









July 27, 1987 

Celik Engineering 
6049 Van Alstine Avenue 
Carmichael, CA 95608 

Gentlemen: 

This is to inform you that you were not the successful bidder for Landscape 
Improvements of the Levee in Hagginwood Park. Therefore, we are returning your 
Bid Bond in the amount of Three Thousand and No! 100 . 

The said bid having been awarded by the City Council at the regular meeting of 
July 21, 1987 to B & V Landscaping. 

Sincerely, 

LORRAINE MAGANA, CITY CLERK 

JANICE BEAMAN 
Deputy City Clerk 

JB/cc/#24 

Enclosure: Bid Bond from Amwest Surety Insurance Company




